October 22, 1997

Florida Department of State
Division of Corporations
P.O. Box 6327

Tallahassee, FL 32314

RE: Account 072100000032

This letter is to inform you about our address change. Our new address is:
1980 North Atlantic Avenue

Suite 514
Cocoa Beach, FL 32931

Sincerely,

Funds Management Corporation

()

Cape Royal Office Bullding, 1980 North Atlantic Ave., #510.520, Cocoa Beach, FL 32331, USA.
Tel,: (407) 795-0082, Fax: (407) 799-0062, E-mall: service@imcaccess.com, Internet: www.fmeaccess.com




